
Grad events upcoming: 

** Monitor your credits (status in each class) – if you slip below passing, your credits disappear.  See 

your counselor or VP if you have questions. 

* refer back to the grad news letter if you want to double check previously shared info.  Vanier-Grad-

2025-Newsletter-1.pdf 

1 – Valedictorian process will get rolling this week (meet with candidates to prepare how to share their 

platforms with others.  If needed, speeches / voting will happen the week of May 5th  – 13th. 

2 – Grad BBQ is Thurs., May 8. Tickets are available for purchase in the office until May 7th.  No 

tickets will be sold at the BBQ so be sure to get your ticket for food and fun.   Be a kid on the bouncy 

obstacle course with your friends! 

3 – It is time to start sharing your nominations for Grad Songs – in the past there has been an entry 

song and an exit song.  Nominations can be dropped off in the library or emailed to 

ken.errico@sd71.bc.ca.  Song suggestions are due Mon., May 12, and a vote will follow. 

4 – Car Cruise – forms are coming in, thank you.  If you are riding in a car, you must complete the 

consent form in the office (even if you are not providing a classic car).  Same process if you are providing 

a car. – all riders must have forms.  All passengers are pre-arranged (names on form / forms 

received).  All forms are due June 1.  

5 – A final Grad Meeting will happen in June – will talk about all June events so people have a visual 

reminder and can ask questions one more time 

6 – Grad day reminder – all grads must be back at Vanier by 2:00 pm – we will eat a snack, take the grad 

class photo, travel to the grad venue (walk to SC1 if rainy, bus to Rotary Bowl)  The car cruise will deliver 

students back to school in time, so if not part of the cruise, plan to be on site by 2:00pm. Parents will be 

going to get their seats.  All hair appointments / nails / make up, etc. must happen before then.  If you 

are choosing to arrange with friends to go do a group photo ahead of time – arrange for in advance.  Our 

start time is firm, so plan carefully.  

 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2025/04/Vanier-Grad-2025-Newsletter-1.pdf
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2025/04/Vanier-Grad-2025-Newsletter-1.pdf
mailto:ken.errico@sd71.bc.ca

